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This is a ridiculous idea! Oregon is becoming the worst state to live in, and these 

kinds of bills are the reason why. Leadership needs to get a grip on its spending, 

figure out how to live within your means and stop these disastrous policies. The 

homeless situation is out of control, and now we want to tax citizens beyond their 

abilities to pay?  

 

Where is accountability for the money that is already collected? Stop the ridiculous 

policies that do not serve all Oregonians, and maybe there would be enough mo ey 

to fix our roads and build new ones. 


